From: Dan Mueller

To: Rules Coordinator
Subject: Request extended 90-day comment period for Statewide Rule 8 and Chapter 4 waste management rules
Date: Wednesday, September 4, 2024 7:48:24 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Railroad Commission of Texas. Do

OT click links or open attachments from unknown sources without first confirming the
message is legitimate. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please
contact the ITS Help Desk at 512-463-7229. Do not respond to or forward the email, click on
any links or open any attachments without guidance from the Help Desk

RRC Rules Coordinator:

In consideration of the importance to received well researched and thought-out comments on
these rules, | respectfully request an extended 90-day comment period in order to received
public input.

Thanks,
Dan Mueller

Dan Mueller
DanMueller2001@gmail.com
972-342-2321
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